
This submission seeks support from Government to make a positive change to Brisbane Airports noise reduction 
plan which is/will unduly causing noise pollution to pristine rural areas (Cedar Creek Qld 4520) which had no 
ambient noise prior to Brisbane's third runway being added and the waypoint moved without consultation with the 
community. Furthermore, for the sake of livability, Brisbane Airport should be subject to curfews as exist in other 
major cities. We are currently kept awake all night and mornings by scheduled aircraft arrivals and departures as 
well as those flying over Brisbane, and non-commercial private propeller planes all using the same flight path 
above our house. 

 


